
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

8th October 2021 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Welcome to the end of the week.  

 

Diary Dates 

Tuesday 12th October: Parents’ Evening (3.30-5.30pm) 

Thursday 14th: Year 6 Class Assembly (9.00am; parents can attend); Parents’ Evening 

(5.30-7.30pm); Flu jabs 

Tuesday 19th: Parents’ Evening (4.00-6.00pm) 

Thursday 21st: Starfish Class Assembly (9.00am; parents can attend) 

Friday 22nd: Last day of term 

 

Flu jabs 

Influenza vaccinations will take place in school on Thursday 14th October. All school-

aged children (not Nursery) are entitled to receive the vaccination. In order for your 

child to receive their flu vaccination, you must register them online. If your child is not 

registered online, they will not receive their flu vaccination. The deadline for 

registration is 8th October.  

 

Parents’ Evening 

If you have not already done so, please make sure you have made an appointment 

to meet with your child’s Class Teacher. To book an appointment, please visit: 

https://dentonprimaryschool.schoolcloud.co.uk/  

 

Healthy Living 

Our assembly theme this term is ‘Healthy Body, Healthy Mind’. To help with our hall 

display, please send in pictures of your child – or even yourselves! – doing something 

healthy. It could be exercising, eating healthy foods, taking part in hobbies, or healthy 

things that you do to rest/relax. The more pictures we have of the school community 

being healthy, the better! Many thanks.  

 

Driveway at the end of the day 

Please be aware that the driveway will be kept clear of delivery vehicles between 

3.00-3.30pm. However, staff may still be using the driveway until just before the children 

come out of school at 3.10pm. Wherever possible, please arrive just before 3.10pm so 

the driveway remains clear and safe.  
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Please contact the school office if you require any further information. 

 

I hope you enjoy the weekend. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher         


